
 

 
 
'Morning all, 
   I have attached the results from yesterday's closer, as well as the final overall results for the Coastal Cup Series.  The 
results will be posted on the FB page as well. 
   First of all, congratulations to Graham Herbert for the Series win; Graham continues to set the bar very high for the rest 
of us. The next 3 places were very close, with Jerry Brower holding on to 2nd by a single point over yours truly, and Martin 
Herbert. 
   There has been discussion already about expanding the schedule for next year, and also adopting a different scoring 
mechanism for the series.  All part of the learning curve, the main thing is to offer as many events as we can so everyone 
has a chance to participate. 
   A huge round of applause goes to everyone that helped make the series possible, from organizing the venues, to 
running the races, to score keeping, and of course, to everyone that took part.  Hope to do it all again next year and in the 
meantime, have a great time sailing this winter and think of some ideas to further improve our local racing. 
   Cheers, Peter 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Barry Fox reporting, And thanks back to Leah and Steve for rolling this all together for us. Mostly (sorry Steve) to Leah 
who also doubled as the boat operator. I know that distraction can change your concentration and not help results. Sorry 
for that first race mess I created!! Of course, you all washed your boats down when you got home yesterday. A wipe with 
a rag is not enough as you will find the hull still sticky after it dries. Mine went in the shower, sprayed down with some 
cleaner, rubbed that around and then rinsed it all off. Then the towel off. Don't forget to do the fins as well. This morning 
the sails got the treatment. They didn't get much spray yesterday but my jib has been getting grungy the last while so I 
took this opportunity to make it clear again, and then a few drops of oil on all of the ball bearings so they are freshened up 
for the next while. And if you didn't come sailing with us yesterday, too bad. These boats sail in the ocean all over the 
world and live through it very well. Just a little TLC before and after racing and you should continue to have a trouble free 
boat. 
 
 
Steve Kibble reporting:  
Great day on the water at Royal Vic for the Coastal Cup Finale. The forecast 20 knots never materialized, so the wind was 
light and shifty. But at least a few races were sailed in solid breeze. Thanks as always to Lawrie for PRO-ing for us. 
 
And here they are, Coastal Cup 2016 final results. Congratulations to Graham for winning the series. And thanks also to 
Peter and Barry for keeping score. 

https://www.facebook.com/barry.fox.568?fref=ufi
https://www.facebook.com/stevekibble?fref=nf
https://www.facebook.com/stevekibble?fref=nf


 


